
From the Principal’s Desk 
 

Dear Parents and Community Members 

Another term has come to an end, and what a busy and exciting time it has 
been.  Over the past fortnight students were invited to participate in the Aus-
tralian Army Band Kapooka performance at the Theatre Royal in Balranald. 
Throughout the performance students were introduced to a wide range of 
instruments and their sounds. The members of the band performed many 
modern songs including some older hits that only the teachers were able to 
appreciate.  

On Friday Larah Butler represented both Clare Public School and the 
Moulamein PSSA Zone at the Riverina Athletics Carnival held in Albury. Larah 
performed extremely well placing 4th in her 100m heat and placed 5th in the 
200m final. These are terrific results and Larah should be extremely happy with 
her results.  

On Monday, students and community members took part in the Footy Colours 
BBQ lunch and footy game.  It was great to see community members  
participating in this afternoon showing the positive and supporting ties that 
school has with the community.  

I hope that everyone has an enjoyable and safe two week break and I will see 
you all when school returns on Monday the 10th of October.  

Benjamin Carter 
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Clare Connection  
Challenges and learning - the heart of our community  

Notes home this week  

 

Calendar Dates 

Last day Term 3 22/9 

Students Return Term 4 10/10 

Melbourne Cup Luncheon 1/11 

  

  

  

The kids team that took on the adults in the Footy Colours Day AFL match 



Students of the Week  

Week 9 

Liam Butler 

Continually trying to achieve his 
best 

      Merit Awards  
Week 9 - Larah Butler and Mitchell Comitti  “Continually trying their best in times table test 
Week 10 - Jack Jones “Great work and engagement in technology 
Accelerated Reading (AR) -  Jack Jones and Liam Butler 

Week 10 

Ollie Fitzgerald 

Continual Improvement and effort 



Please find below the current Term 3 calendar as it stands. Please note that this is subject to change and keep an eye out 
for any notes that come home.  

Term 3 - Diary Dates 



Attention  all  Ladies – 
Don’t miss the bus to Broken Hill!! 

The Wentworth Rural Women’s Group 

have booked accommodation and a bus 

to travel to Broken Hill for the 
2016 Rural Women’s Gathering 

28th – 31st October. 

We are looking for ladies who would 

like to join us for a long week-end 

of guest speakers, workshops and 

great company. 

For enquiries, contact: 

Jann Lawrence-0427886806  

Chris Larwood-0350270220 

                                  Proudly Supported by: 

  

If you wish to have any community news or announcements included in the 

CLARE PUBLIC SCHOOL NEWSLETTER.  

Please forward all items to: clare-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Subject: Newsletter articles  

The CLARE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER will be published each fortnight. 

Community News  








